DeKalb County Police Department

1960 W. Exchange Place
Tucker, Georgia 30084
770.724.7548

MEMORANDUM

TO: Delois Robinson, Procurement Manager

Purchasing Department Q%/ 6"7/- GI/ &!/ I'g

FROM: Chief James W. Conroy

SUBJECT: Georgia State Contract 99999-SPD-SPD0000025
with Convergent Technologies

DATE: September 18, 2018
In June 2018 ITB 18-100932 Video Surveillance for the Maloof Building was cancelled.
None of the bidders met the provided specifications. We were able to determine that the

services were available through a state contract.

We wish to move forward utilizing the above mentioned contract for a cost not to exceed
$102,468.00 per the attached quote.

Should you require any additional information please feel free to have your staff contact
Janet Anderson of our office at (770) 724-7549.
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